
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

March 19, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Some years ago you requested a copy of a transcript of the executive 

session of the Warren Commission of January 22, 1964. At that time, 
• 

as ve informed you, there was no transcript of that session. A 

transcript of the reporter's notes for that session has been prepared 

and is now available for research. Enclosed is a copy of the transcript. 

Sincerely, 

IMMO JANE I' . slam 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


